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        FALL IS HERE! 
 

  HALLOWEEN is rapidly approaching!  Follow 
these tips to have a safe and Happy Halloween! 

 

• Cross the street at CORNERS, not the middle of the road. 

• Put electronic devices (phones) down, keep your head up and 
eyes open. 

• Teach children to make eye contact with drivers on the road 
before crossing. 

• Always walk on sidewalks or paths. Otherwise, walk facing 
traffic. 

• Stay on direct routes if at all possible. 

• Watch for cars that are turning or backing up.   

• Make it a family event! 

• Costumes should be reflective if possible and in bright  
colors. The popular time to Trick or Treat is between 6 pm and 
9:30 pm. 

• Face paint/make up instead of a mask increases vision. 

• Carry a glow stick or flashlight when out so others see you. 

• Make sure costumes fit. 
 

  DRIVERS REMEMBER!  Watch your driving in the various 
                        neighborhoods. Go slowly and stay alert.  
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SPECIAL POINTS OF 
INTEREST 
 

We now have OPEN hiring! 

Check out our new  
recruiting website  
for more information: 

        JOINLPD.COM 

 

FIVE QUICK TIPS 
 

1. Park in well lit areas. 

2. Remove all valuable items. 

3. Lock your car! 

4. Don’t leave a car key hidden on or in the car. 

5. If possible, park your car in a secure garage. 
 

Remember, denying opportunity is how crime falls apart! 

Larceny From Auto Prevention 

https://joinlpd.com/


   HOLIDAY PORCH PIRATES 

  2 

 

Please remember 

to look in on your  

neighbors who are 

elderly or may 

need assistance in 

the upcoming fall 

and winter 

months.  Simply 

contacting them if 

you haven't seen 

them for a while 

may keep them  

safer and definitely 

make their day! 

 

The holiday season is fast approaching and our online shopping is bound to go up.  Thus 

comes the time of year where the porch pirate leaves his ship and seeks to plunder the local 

townships of the hard earned online purchases.  How can we thwart these hooligans of home 

delivery? Plan ahead and watch out for each other! 

 Tips to prevent package theft 
• Most major delivery carriers allow special instructions for delivery. Check websites for 

details. 

• Specify delivery to less obvious place (back door, behind bush, etc.) or specific delivery 

time 

• Deliver to your place of employment (if allowed), a neighbor, an alternate location for pick 

up, or in  store pick-up (usually a free option) 

• Enable package tracking notifications 

• Require signature for delivery 

• Insure valuable items 

• Consider video doorbell or other surveillance system 

Lincoln Police Department 
Community Services Unit 

 
575 South 10th Street 

Lincoln, NE 68508 
 

Phone:  402-441-6514 or 
          402-441-7261 
Fax: 402-441-8492 

 
Email:   

 
Officer Jason Hellmuth 

lpd1334@cjis.lincoln.ne.gov 
 

   Officer Chad Hein 
lpd1550@cjis.lincoln.ne.gov 

 

ATTENTION LINCOLN! 

Know anyone who would like  

to be a Police Officer? 

 

The Lincoln Police Department is always hiring!   

We are looking for people who seek a  

rewarding career with great benefits! 

Join us! 

https://joinlpd.com/ 

 

We want to hear from you! 

—————————————————————————————————————-- 

CRIME TIP OF THE QUARTER 

Minimize the chance of scams this season by remembering if it sounds too good 

to be true, it probably is! If you are suspicious, think twice!  Call us if you think  

it is something we at the Lincoln Police Department should know about! 

Please contact the  

Community Services 

Unit and let us know 

so we can collaborate 

with you! 

https://joinlpd.com/

